
 

 

 

Dear Ladies, 

Last year I asked you to “Shuffle off to Buffalo” and you did.  It was a terrific 
assembly.  We’re so blessed to have so many gifted, talented, and prayerful ladies 
in LCUSA and to witness this at National Assemblies. 

Now I use another great song for you to reflect upon.  “Meet me in St. Louie, etc.” 
This is the place for our next assembly.  Hope you plan to be with us in September.  
As you know the Ladies of Charity USA got its beginnings in St. Louis. So this 
assembly will be special.  The planned trip to the National Shrine of the Miraculous 
Medal in Perrysville, MO will be one of the highlights.  I believe, after having 
attended every assembly so far, the great feature is being with ladies who enjoy 
being with other ladies from all over the USA.  Hope you will join us. 
 
The spirit will be higher than the Arch. 
 

God Bless, 
 

Fr. Gielow, C M 

LOC USA Vincentian Spiritual Advisor 


